PRESS RELEASE

City of Pompano Beach

100 West Atlantic Boulevard | Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Press Release Date: 4/16/19

City Expands Bulk Trash Services for Homes

In the April 9th Commission Meeting, the Pompano Beach City Commission approved to expand bulk trash pick-up for residents who live in single family houses, duplex and triplex dwellings that produce large amounts of vegetation due to annual or semi-annual trimming of trees and shrubs. Residents have voiced their concerns to City officials that the size limits of bulk trash allowed to be placed at the curb causes them to place a minimal amount of bulk materials for removal each week.

In order to resolve this issue, the City has expanded bulk trash services in addition to the regularly scheduled once per week bulk service for single family houses, duplex and triplex dwellings. Residents now have the opportunity to place larger amounts of bulk materials at the curb twice per calendar year at no additional cost.

The expanded service is in effect immediately and to participate in the expanded service, residents are asked to contact the City's bulk trash information line at 954-786-4030 to schedule the additional service. They will be able to choose which two additional days of service they would like.

The expanded service works on a calendar schedule so the two additional days begins in January of each year for each residence. The City will maintain a database of the residences requesting the additional services.